Join our PTC Today!!!!

Welcome to the 2023/2024 school year! The Reagan Elementary Parent Teacher Club (PTC)
has some exciting events planned for the school year, and we'd love YOU to be a part of the fun

The Reagan PTC is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization of parents, guardians, family supporters, teachers,
staff and students that come together to make decisions in order to support our school's needs.

This year the PTC will make its LAST payment on our Marquee. We also have plans to upgrade the curtains
on the stage of the MPR, purchase a new freezer for our Snack Shack, update any sports uniforms or
equipment that need upgrades, and most importantly continuing to support our students, teachers and
staft in every way possible,

You can become involved in the PTC in a number ways, Our Fall Carnival is right around the corner (Friday,
September 22nd), and we'd love help on our Carnival Committee. Whether it be volunteering as a

Room Parent, helping with events, snack shack or simply making a

donation your contribution is important and means so

much to our Reagan Community!

Please review the membership
tiers on the next page and decide
which option works best for your
reaganelementaryptc@gmail.com family!



